525 Junction Rd
Madison, WI 53717
www.tdstelecom.com

November 18, 2013

Filed Electronically (E-mail)

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Correction - Copy of FCC ETC Report (481 Data) and Request for Confidential Treatment
Docket No. UT-133009

Asotin Telephone Company (the “Company”) is hereby re-submitting a copy of its 481 filing. In late
October, USAC notified the Company that the line 510 and 610 information was incomplete. Missing
from each was a document describing how the Company meets its Service Quality Standards and
Consumer Protection Rules and how it Functions in an Emergency. Rather than sending just those pages
to be inserted into the first filing, a complete set of both the Confidential and Redacted versions is being
sent along with the FCC cover letters.

Pursuant to the Code of Federal Regulations cited in the FCC letter and WAC 480-07-160, Company
requests that certain portions of its FCC Form 481 as outlined in the FCC letter be treated as confidential
information and not subject to public inspection.

Company respectfully requests that the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission afford this
information the same confidential treatment that has been sought from the FCC as public disclosure
would cause significant commercial and competitive harm to the Company.

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions concerning the Company’s request for
confidentiality.

Sincerely,

B g

Bruce Schiefelbein

Manager — Regulatory Compliance
TDS Telecom

(608) 664-5455

Enclosures
c.c. Gail Long





